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I have the honour to forward herewith the report of the Prisons Board for the
year 1946.

I have, &c,
A. W. Blair, J.,

President.
The Hon. the Minister of Justice.

REPORT OF THE PRISONS BOARD
For the Year ended 31st December, 1946

The Board has to report that during the year it visited each of the prisons, prison
camps, and Borstal institutions in the Dominion. It dealt with a total of 1,041 cases
at fifteen meetings held in "Wellington and at the various institutions.
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